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St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School - Opening September 2021

Following local government guidance, we have been advised to open with caution. Parents are advised to
still wear face masks on school grounds.

Beginning:

e On Monday 6% September the School gates will open for Years 1 — 6 at 08:40 — 08:50. GATES WILL
CLOSE AT 08:50. On the first day (and only the first day) Reception will start at 09:15.

e Parents can bring their children to the following areas (staff will direct the first couple of days)

= Nursery and Reception parents should use the Windsor Street gate and will be directed by
staff (9:15 on Monday 6™ September normal time from Tuesday 7th)
= Year 1 & 2 can be dropped off and collected from outside year 1 & 2.
= Year 3 will be dropped off and collected from the Year 3 door.
= Year 4 will be dropped off and collected from the Year 4 door
= Years 5 & 6 will be dropped off and collected from the link corridor
End of day:
e School closes at 15:15. You will collect your child from the same door you dropped them off (staff
will direct the first couple of days)

Lateness:
e Your child MUST be in school and ready to learn by 08:50.
e If your child is late, please bring them to the office.
e You will be directed to sign your child in late and fill in the reason why they are late.
e If your child is in nursery or reception you will have to sign them in at the office and then take them
to the EYFS building and wait to be let in. Please be patient as the staff will be teaching.
e We cannot reiterate the importance of getting your child into school on time.

Intercom:
e To use our new intercom system, you will need to buzz yourself both in and out.

PE Days: We will let you know next week what days your child will be doing PE.

Uniform: Please make sure your child’s name is in every piece of your child’s uniform.

Water Bottles: Please ensure that you send your child in with a water bottle with their name on it.
Breakfast Club: Breakfast Club starts on Monday 6h September at 8am at a cost of £2 a day. Please arrive

at the gate by the church and take your child to the Breakfast Club Hall. Staff will be available to direct you.
We will not accept any children after 08:15

Paddy’s Club: We will not be running Paddy’s Club.

Extra-curricular Clubs: You will receive an email to apply for extra-curricular clubs.

SIMS Parent App — This will be going live over the next couple of weeks... keep an eye out for more
information.




